
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

  
Board of Education Vacancy 

  
The Deerfield Township Board of Education is accepting letters of interest, 
including resumes, from Deerfield Township residents to fill one (1) vacancy 
on the Board of Education beginning January 1, 2025, which will be a 1-year 
term from the date of appointment until January of 2026.   
 
Registered voters, who are citizens of the United States and have lived in the 
Township of Deerfield for a least one year, and are interested in filling this 
position, should send a letter providing information about themselves and 
summarizing their interest in the position to: 
 
Mr. Joseph Giambri Jr., Board Secretary 
Deerfield Township Board of Education  
PO Box 375, Rosenhayn NJ 08352   
 
Letters of interest can also be dropped off to the Deerfield Township School 
or emailed to Mr. Giambri at jgiambri@deerfield.k12.nj.us 
 
All letters must be received by 3:00 pm on December 6, 2024. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


